
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

        

 

 

 

  

   

 

 

  

 

 

 

                  

Please check our website for all dates 
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    Congratulations  
    Our Gold star pupil nominated this week is awarded to Laurie in Y5. 

 

The attendance cup this week is awarded to Miss Riley’s class with 

100%, 

 

Top Table seats are awarded to Kate P, Josh B, Tyler G, Laci-Mae B, 

Alfie C-W and Daisy G.  

 

Team points won this week were won by Hardwick. 

 

Triple merits were awarded to Jimi, Danny M, Alex, Kaytee, Paige, 

Lauren, Blakley, Jack F, Jack A-S, Amy W, Daisy T, Molly L and Ruby B.  

 

Magic the mathematician was awarded to Matilda D. 

 

 

All children within school will be taking part in British Science week 
from the 12th to the 16th March 2018.  

We have planned a whole host of exciting and interactive lessons 
based on the main theme of exploration and discovery within 
science. This week will allow children to focus on everyday 
discoveries and how they affect their lives by exploring science in 
the world all around us; from their home and schools, to their local 
area and wider environment. It is also a chance for the children to 
consider how exploration and  
discovery can have a positive impact  
on the future.  
 
Any donations of cardboard, cereal box 

size and newspapers please to Miss Riley.                                                                 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        

 

 

World Book Day 

 

Science Week Coop funding 

Since 12 November Co-op Members have 

chosen to support Town End Junior 

School with their 1% and have raised 

£540.22 for your cause.  

 

This will be the first of four payments we 

will receive from the Co-op Local 

Community Fund. 

 

Our Year 3 and 4 pupils will soon be 

beginning to plan and create designs for 

this exciting new area.  

 
Thank you for your support in our project 

to create a sensory project on the 

playground. 

 

 

  

 

 

We will be rescheduling 

our plans for World Book 

Day into the Summer term, 

due to a full diary of 

events. Coming up….. 

Year 3/4 performance of 

‘The Button Box’ will take 

place at Tibshelf 

Community School at 6pm 

on Tuesday 13th March 

 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

TOWN END  

SPORTS ROUND UP 
Congratulations to Lydia M, Freya H, Fern T, Sophia K, Phoebe K, Amelia T, 

Kiera H and Lexi H for being awarded Stage 7 in gymnastics. 
 

Swimming Gala news – We won!  Well done to the swimmers – Amy W, 

Eboney, Paige (Yr 6), Harry, Robert, Bailey G-H, Mika and Jordan, who came 

first in the event.  We have a magnificent trophy.  Thank you to Mr 

Batchford and Mrs Blackwell for taking the children.  A huge thank you also 

to the parents who helped with transport. 
 

Listen out for the children talking to you about ‘Personal  

challenges’ – we have introduced new active personal challenges  

onto our playground, encouraging the children to beat their 

own times, scores and activity levels.  

 

 

    
 

 

 
If you have any concerns or worries about your child’s education or care and safety in school please speak to your 

child’s class teacher initially, or please find me around school.  

If I’m unavailable at a particular point in time, please direct any concerns about pupils to Mrs Wheatcroft (New 

Deputy Headteacher) 

School doors are open from 8.40 am; and staff are available in classrooms if a quick chat will ease a concern.  

Pupils are in school at this time and an after school appointment may be more appropriate if a longer conversation 

is needed. 

Teaching begins at 9 am; children should be in classes by 8.50 am and after this time please arrange for an 

appointment to speak to the class teacher through Mrs Ward or Mrs Haresign in the office. Messages will be 

passed on – Staff will always call you back as soon as they are able to do so. 

Any concerns / queries, however small, are always better discussed so issues don’t escalate. 

Thanks for your continuing support as we move our school forward and aim to make your child’s time an enjoyable 

and skillful learning experience. 

We always appreciate feedback, please feel free to complete our website feedback form or speak to us directly. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
Easter week 

from Monday 19th March 

Guess the number of 

Chocolate eggs in the jar. 

(50p a go) 

 

Easter Egg Art decoration 

judging 23rd March. 

(50p to enter) 

 

 

 

 Reading 

Care and Safety 

Dates for your diary:   Please keep an eye out on the website calendar.  
 

Monday 12th March – Y3/Y4 pupils will be at Tibshelf Community School rehearsing for 

their play in the morning. In uniform please. Normal school drop off time. They will need 

sandwiches on this day.  

Y5/6 are in school as normal on Monday and will visit to watch the rehearsal in the 

afternoon, after normal lunchtime. All pupils will be back at Town End for normal end of 

school day. 

 

Tuesday 13th March – 6pm Y3/Y4 play ‘The Button Box’ will be at Tibshelf Community 

School. Tickets have been distributed.  

 

Friday 23rd March – 9.15 am – Spring Term Celebration Assembly.  You will receive a text 

message if your child has an award, inviting you to attend. 

PARENT EVENING New dates 

Tuesday 10th April 

and 

Thursday 12th April 

These appointments will be with 

your child’s Maths and English 

teacher. For some children this will 

not be their class teacher. 

If you have any concerns to discuss 

with your class teacher, prior to 

April, please see them either at the 

end of the school day or ring school 

to arrange a phone appointment.  

 
  

 

Coming up 

 
 

School Council  

Events coming up…  


